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As an international student from Ghana, my journey to DC started
when my visa was delayed, and I had to defer my program start date. I
was impressed with the systematic and simple process I had to follow
to submit my deferral application, and how swift the Admissions team
were to confirm my placement in the new intake.
Furthermore, being it, my first time studying abroad, I had many
questions and concerns that were resolved during the Start Strong
Series organized by DC before I travelled to Canada. I say a big thank
you to the organizers and speakers. I would also like to mention how
helpful the Home@DC mini modules were in helping me start my
journey in Canada and at DC successfully.
Lastly, the staff at the International Student office were very helpful by
providing me with detailed steps and videos on how to submit my study
permit extension application when I needed to. People at DC are ready
to help, I feel at home here. Join us at DC.
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